
Commissioner Cavagna 

  

Dear Sir 

  

I respectfully urge the Commission to revise the  Draft Determination for budget postponement in 
respect of the scheme and accept  the scheme budget as contained in SGW's Water Plan 111 for 
2013-18 to enable the  promised Loch, Poowong and Nyora WWTF to be constructed and functional 
without  delay.  The smells around the town are dreadful the septic tanks are not  coping and 
householders have been holding out in anticipation of the new  sewerage scheme.  The serious 
health issues are increasing by the  delay. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Laurie  Gregg 


